
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 10, 2022 
 
Paul Economy 
C/O Member One FCU 
202 4th Street NE 
Roanoke, VA 24016  
 
 
Dear Paul, 
 
The Community Youth Program (CYP) invites you to support our unique program by 
sponsoring the 2023 Cinco de Mayo Oyster Roast Auction and Dinner. The in-person 
dinner and auction will be held Thursday, May 4 with a Cinco de Mayo theme.  
Included are all your favorites-oysters, bourbon tasting, Mexican fare, margaritas, live 
music, and much more! Also, our companion fundraiser, the online Gourmet Food 
Sale will take place the week before the Super Bowl, with pick-up on Friday, February 
10th so that you can be prepared for all the football action.  
 
CYP relies on support from our local business and community partners to make our 
program a success. Your support directly impacts the CYP mission to provide year-
round academic and enrichment programming to 4th-8th grade Roanoke City Public 
School students facing adversity in their everyday lives. We are proud to be an 
intentionally small program, ensuring that each child’s needs and goals are met.  
 
CYP cannot exist without the funds raised by this annual event, and we ask for your 
support to keep our program thriving. Please partner with us to actively influence not 
only the students, but also the families whose lives are substantially and positively 
affected by the services we provide. 
 
Thank you for stepping up to make a difference in our community.  Together, we are 
changing lives! 
 
Sincerely,                      
 
 
 
Sheryl McNally 
Oyster Roast Sponsorship Chair 
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The Community Youth Program (CYP) at St. John’s, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) not for profit organization.  If you wish to claim a tax 

deductibility of a gift, please retain this acknowledgement letter for your files.  Federal tax ID/EIN number is 54-1855451. 


